
St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter

24thMay 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children have had a lovely first week back at
school- with swimming, trips, sports day practice and art
activities to name a few. Maiden Castle class took part in
a service to mark the 80th anniversary of D-Day on Thursday
and were commended for their behaviour. They were all
kindly given a treat bag!

Maiden Castle Class marking D-Day anniversary at The County Hall
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Swimming has started at St Mary’s

Thank you to everybody who has contributed to the funds that enable our children to swim. We are

asking for your kind donation of £5 for a child in Maurward class and £10 for children in: Shire class,

Anning class, Maiden class and Iceni class. This is for the half term of swimming lessons.

For families who want to make use of the after school swimming slots, there is a £25 charge that will

enable your child to swim during this half term.

For lifeguards only, we ask for a £40 contribution which includes the summer holidays.

Please use Parent pay to make your contribution - Thank you.

We are in need of lifeguards so that our after school sessions can run

In order to be able to run our after school swimming sessions, we need to have lifeguards signing up

for every session. If you have not signed up yet and are able to do this, please can you contact the

school office on: 01305 262258

Health and Safety Governor needed
If you feel that you would like to be a governor of our school and

have an interest or expertise in health and safety, we would love to
hear from you. Please click on the link below to the office or phone

to enquire on 01305 262258:
St Mary's Office

mailto:office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
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Cake Sale at the Old Salvation Army Building - Durngate street
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The winner of the design for a Sensory Garden or trail
Thank you to the children who handed in designs for a sensory garden. The winning design goes to

Eleri who wins a family ticket to Happy’s Circus. Well done Eleri!
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Mr Knox, from Premier education sport, is offering the following after school clubs after half term. The costing is
£30 for 6 weeks, starting week beginning 3/4/24 and finishing the week beginning 8/7/24. Please use the links
below to book.

Tuesday Club:
Football
year group 1/2/3/4
Time: 3:15 - 4:15
After School Football Club – Premier Education (premier-education.com)

Thursday club:
Cricket
year group 3/4
Time: 3:15 - 4:15

After School Cricket Club – Premier Education (premier-education.com)

This week’s kids’ Corner comes from our
Anning class, telling us what they have
enjoyed and learnt this week:

“ I liked making clocks”, Bea “ I enjoyed Power Maths”, Alfie

“I liked it when I swam in the school pool today”, Lewin:

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/19776-889597/
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New Opening hours in Dorchester Library
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The PTFA raised £160 from the cake sale on Friday 24th May!
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Upcoming events

Date Event

Mon

10th

June

Iceni children orienteering at St Osmund’s School in the afternoon

Thurs

13th

June

Wessex Wild Farm visiting Kingston preschool during the morning to look at
where food comes from and healthy lunch boxes

Wed

19th

June

Iceni class visiting Wessex Wild Farm – packed

lunches required (can be ordered via Food Links)

Tues

25th

June

Anning class visiting

County Museum for the Mary Anning experience – packed lunches
required (can be ordered via Food Links)

Thurs

27th

June

Sports Day – families

invited for a picnic lunch from 1200 noon or

1.00pm for the afternoon races. Packed lunches required (can be ordered
via Food Links). Please can children to wear

something either red,

white or blue or a mixture of these colours to

celebrate our ‘Olympics’ sports day.

Fri 28th

June

Dr Bike is visiting St

Mary’s to check over your bikes for free – please bring any bikes in from
home.

Tues 2nd

July

Shire class visiting

Wessex Wild Farm –

packed lunches required (can be ordered via Food Links)

Mon 8th

and

Tues 9th

July

Iceni children’s ‘Meet the Tutor’ days at St

Osmund’s Middle School – information from Claire Hudson to follow.
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Mon 8th

and 9th

July

Swimming galas for Shire, Anning, Maiden Castle and Iceni classes during
the mornings – children only event

Fri 12th

July

Shire class visiting the Sealife Centre – packed lunches required (can be
ordered via Food Links)

Fri 19th

July

Children finish for the Summer Holidays

Wed 4th

Sept

Children return from

Summer holidays

Hoping you have a wonderful half term with your family. Thank you for your continued support.

Paula Fearn

Headteacher


